Dear Parent/Carer,

On behalf of Friends at Braes, we would like to extend our sincere thanks to all those who bought tickets for our raffle online via Ipay, offline through FAB, at the S1-3 family learning event and at the recent Xmas concert. Thanks also to those who generously donated to the FAB Xmas hampers.

Our final total raised is £1,810! The lucky winners are in the process of being contacted to collect their prizes.

It has been a busy term for FAB. We've enjoyed serving refreshments at the S1 disco, S1-3 family learning event and then at the Xmas concert. We look forward to more fundraising in the new term.

The FAB committee would like to wish you all a very Merry Xmas and relaxing New Year.

Kind regards

Susan MacKinnon (FAB chairperson)